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Since convention, I have kept in touch with the FL State President (now, also the 

Deputy Region 4 Director), and FL Chapter Reps.  I have been cultivating a 

relationship with the Chapter 671 Rep. from Georgia.  I had arranged to have sent 

to her some Agent Orange pamphlets as well as AVVA Membership applications, 

which she had requested.  She is also on the Region 4 Disciplinary Committee. 

I have been in touch with the VVA Florida State President, and have had several 

email conversations with the VVA Region 4 Director.  In conjunction with the 

Region Director, I hope to be able to make connections with AVVA in Alabama 

and Mississippi. 

 I am also working with VVA Chapter 1096 from Melbourne to increase AVVA 

membership in that group. 

I have also requested the 3 members of the Region 4 Disciplinary Committee to 

process their confidentiality form.   

I plan to attend the Florida State Council meeting in February.  I hope to promote 

communication within the Region as well as with other AVVA Region Directors. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joanne Blum 

AVVA Region 4 Director 

 


